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I am sure that you have all settled down well and are busy studying.                                          
Time passes very quickly when you are working hard but please remember your family at home, 
they will be missing you and wondering how you are !                                                          
Keep in touch by telephone, email them from college or better still, send them a letter or 
postcard. Let them know that you are thinking of them too!  

 Rose Lou   International Student Officer 
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UPPER 6th STUDENTS

Can I remind all U6 Students that they 
should have submitted their UCAS 
university application form by now! 

All our Oxford and Cambridge students 
have now completed their applications 
with the help of our Oxbridge Group led 
by Mr Oakley. 

However, there are still many of you 
who are also applying for UCL, LSE etc. 
This is a very important time for you 
and we want you to make the best 
application you can. If you are having a 
problem completing your application or 
are confused then get help!  
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CAREERS OFFICE Make an appointment 
for help to select the best degree subject 
for your future career 

TUTOR Get help with the application 
form 

IS OFFICE Get individual help writing your 
personal statement. 

IELTS Consider improving your IELTS 
score. Many top universities require a 
high IELTS score.  

WESTFIELD SHARKS
 V  

CHESTER JETS 
 

WEDNESDAY 10th NOVEMBER 
7.30pm 

Hallam FM Arena, Sheffield. 
 

Watch these two giants of the BBL 
battle it out on court!  

The Chester Jets, winners of the 
2001 National Trophy, play the 

Westfield Sharks, the 2002-3 League
Champions and the ex-team of our 

very own ex NBA player, coach 



 
 

 

This Month’s Photo Gallery  

Edinburgh Castle

English Breakfast!

Family Visits 

If your parents wish to visit you in the U.K., then please let me 
know and I will be happy to help you! 

They will have to apply for a visa and will need an official letter 
inviting them to visit college and confirming that you are a student 
in a UK college. 

When they arrive, I will be happy to help reserve a hotel or suggest 
and  arrange some tourist activities or sightseeing whilst they are 
here e.g. Last year some visiting parents went on the same tour of 
Scotland as shown on this page.  

I will also be more than happy to give them a tour of the college, 
arrange for them to meet your teachers and answer any questions 
they may have. 

I think it is very important for your parents to get to know where 
you study and to meet staff. 


